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April 3, 2019 

A Letter to the DPCDSB Community Regarding the 

Impact of Recent Ministry of Education Announcements 

On March 15, the Minister of Education made announcements affecting changes as part of the provincial 
government’s plan to “modernize learning in Ontario’s publicly funded education system.” The Dufferin-
Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) and its Board of Trustees are deeply concerned about the 
potential impact 
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The change in secondary (Grade 9-12) class size from 22:1 to 28:1 is significant. The larger class sizes may 
limit 
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The Local Priorities Fund (LPF), established during 2017-2018 collective bargaining, expires on August 31, 
2019. LPF funding for DPCDSB is approximately $9.5 million, and resulted in enhanced staffing across 
several employee groups (secretarial
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established a page on our DPCDSB website (www.dpcdsb.org) where we have posted, and will continue 
to post, materials relevant to the Ministry’s “Modernizing Learning” strategy. This page is accessible via a 
quick link button from the main DPCDSB webpage, as well as 

http://www.dpcdsb.org/

